
Fisher-Price® 4-in-1 Rock ‘n Glide Soother Recall  
 
Fisher-Price, in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC), announced a 

voluntary recall of the 4-in-1 Rock ‘n Glide Soother.  Infants who are placed unrestrained in the 

product and later found on their stomach are at risk of suffocation.  Four infant deaths have 

occurred in the 4-in-1 Rock ‘n Glide Soothers.   
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
This recall involves the 4-in-1 Rock ‘n Glide Soother, model numbers CBT81, CHP55, and CHP56. 

The products have two use modes: a powered glider seat and an infant rocker. In both modes, the 
product can move in a head-to-toe or side-to-side motion. The model number is located on the 
underside of the base.  
 
 

Consumers should immediately stop using the product and contact Fisher-Price at 800 463 

59 89 or (55) 59 05 51 00 ext. 5206.  In order to verify that your product is affected, we will 

need the product number and date code from the underside of the base.  Please be sure to have your 
product with you when you call.   
 
As always, Fisher-Price’s greatest concern and primary focus has always been the safety of the 

children who use our products. For that reason, we've taken action to recall the 4-in-1 Rock ‘n Glide 
Soother.  Fisher-Price is dedicated to creating safe and helpful products for you and your family. 

 


